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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

McCleary City Council 

 

 

The Council of the City of McCleary will hold a Public Hearing on: 

 

Date: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 

Time: 6:30 PM 

Location: McCleary City Hall Council Chambers & Zoom 

 

 

Purpose of this Public Hearing – Shoreline Master Program Periodic Review 

 
The City of McCleary and Department of Ecology Shoreline Master Program Periodic Review Public 
Comment Period and Public Hearing. The City of McCleary and Washington Department of Ecology are 
accepting comments on a periodic review of the City’s shoreline master program (SMP) under RCW 
90.58.080(4). The City has prepared draft SMP amendments to keep the SMP current with changes in 
state law, changes in other City plans and regulations, and other changed local circumstances. Public 
comments will be accepted from 3/6/23 to 4/6/23 at 5 p.m. A joint local-state public hearing is set for 
March 8, 2023 at 6:30 P.M. at the McCleary City Hall Council Chambers located at 100 S 3rd Street, 
McCleary, WA. Send comments to City staff member Chad Bedlington at 100 S 3rd Street, McCleary, WA 
98557 or by email at chadb@cityofmccleary.com. Comments sent to the city will be forwarded to the 
Department of Ecology. Proposed amendments to the City SMP are available for review at the City of 
McCleary website and City Hall, 100 S 3rd Street, McCleary, WA 98557. 

 

Chad Bedlington 

Public Works Director 

 

 

Notified: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

  March 1, 2023 

 

Posted:         McCleary City Hall 
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